

EDITH CAVELL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Ambitious, Achieving and Nurturing

Manton Lane, Bedford. MK41 7NH
Headteacher: Miss Heather Cooke
Tel: 01234 345636 E-mail office@ecls.org.uk
https://www.edithcavellprimary.co.uk/

10th December 2021

Christmas Party Food

Dear parents

In the current Covid situation, we will do all we can you ensure that the children do not miss out on what would be normal Christmas activities, but we are having to be creative in the way that we organise the activities.

To that end, we would like to ensure that the children have the opportunity to have a Christmas end of term party in their classes and consistent phase groups.

Pre pandemic we would have asked parents to provide a range of food for the children to enjoy at their end of term Christmas party. But this year we would like to restrict the items coming in from home and so are asking for a £1 donation for every child in school and the school will purchase party food for each phase group.

This worked very well last year when we did the same thing and so we hope that the children will enjoy this planned end of year treat and festivities.

A payment item on Parent Pay has been set up for donations to purchase party food. Alternatively, please send a £1 donation for each child/ren by Wed 15th December 2021.

Your sincerely

Miss H Cooke





